
1

Tricia Melillo

From: jean rosenthal <jrcordco@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 9, 2022 2:05 PM
To: James Gray; Regina Birdsell; Ruth Ward; Donna Soucy; Rebecca Perkins Kwoka; Tricia 

Melillo
Subject: Unfair gerrymandering District 9

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

As a resident of Peterborough, (and formerly Harrisville), it is 
distressing to see the shape of District 9 on the currently proposed 
map. Cheshire and nearby Hillsboro county towns are now parceled 
out over several districts, with district 9 reaching as far as Nashua, 
while other towns within those 2 counties, such as Rindge, parceled 
out to completely different districts around the  State. This is raw 
gerrymandering, splitting up areas with a common connection and 
culture. This should not be permitted if a fair voice for all New 
Hampshire residents is the goal of a voting map. 
Jean Rosenthal, Resident, Peterborough NH 
150 Rivermead Rd. #241 
Peterborough NH 03458 


